Engineering the Cell: A Bioengineering Experience for Womxn 

Peyton Lab, UMass Amherst, Summer 2021
Program Overview
The Peyton lab is recruiting three high school women to work in the lab this summer, alongside Prof. Peyton, PhD, and graduate students.  This program will be 5 weeks long, from Monday, July 12th, to Friday August 13th, 2021, running from approximately 9am-4pm each day. We will be following strict COVID-19 safety procedures during all laboratory work.
Description of Activities
The high school students will be working in the Peyton lab to build engineered materials to understand the how and why cancer spreads.  Students will be working directly with graduate students and Prof. Peyton to create tissue models of breast cancer with biomaterials.  With these biomaterials, together we will observe how cancer cells move into these tissues, understand how and why cancer spreads to the brain, bone, and lung.  Specifically, students will learn:

1. How to grow and take images of human cells in the lab

2. How to build tissue models with biomaterials

3. How to make and present scientific data

4. How to improve their scientific writing

5. How to work with cells and chemicals in a safe manner.

6. How to 3D print tissue culture tools

7. How fun it is to do science!
Candidate Qualifications Preferred
The qualifications preferred for this summer program are:
1. Womxn or womxn-identifying. 
2. Will be a junior or senior in the fall of 2021 (Preference giving to students going into Junior year, but all applications will be reviewed).
3. An interest in learning science.
4. There is no GPA minimum to participate!
Overview of Lab Environment
The Peyton lab is a group of diverse scientists, with 9 graduate students, 2 post-docs, and a professor leading the group. We consistently have many UMass college students also working in the lab. Collectively, we are eager create new tools in the lab to understand how the human body works, and what triggers the onset of dangerous diseases, such as cancer and heart disease, so that we can find new ways to treat them.  We are also eager to inspire the new generation of scientists (you!), so consider joining us this summer!
Applications are being accepted now!  Please go to www.peytonlab.org/etc to find the full application.

For questions, please contact:

Prof. Shelly Peyton

Department of Chemical Engineering

240 Thatcher Way
LSL N531

University of Massachusetts, Amherst, MA 01003
speyton@ecs.umass.edu

(413) 545-1133
